é‘ EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

October 6, 2015

TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS UNDER RFQ NO. 1531, “60-HP VERTICAL TURBINE
DECANT PUMPS ”

Notice is hereby given that, in the best interest of the District, all bids received by the District
under Request for Quotation No. 1531 have been rejected.

The District plans to re-bid this project and a new bid package will be sent to your firm when it is
released. We thank you very much for your participation in this process and encourage you to
bid on this and other future opportunities.
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Andrew A. Akelman
Manager of Purchasing
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